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Comments: Hello,

I am concerned about the wildlife in the la sals. We need to be better stewards of the land and do more to protect

wildlife.  While camping up there I have seen hunters with dogs.  That is just wrong and should be illegal and not

tolerated. The la sals are an island of habitat for many wildlife species that need to be protected.  I advocate for

limiting any and all activities that disrupt, harass or stress wildlife. Getting rid of cattle in the la sals so the

mountain can heal from all the damage they cause would be a good start.  Also limiting motorized use and

having large areas free from anything motorized would be ideal. 

I would also like to see the conservation alternatives published in the 2022 draft.  

Thanks

 

 


